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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2023 

 10th February - School 
closes for Half-Term/Class 
R and Class 1 Landing Day 

 20th February - School re-
opens 

 22nd February - Lost 
Property in Class 6 

 23rd February - Year 5 
Swimming lessons start 

 27th February - Class 3 
Cake Stall 

 1st March - Dance Work-
shop for KS1 

 2nd March - Yrs5/6 
Dodgeball Competition 

 3rd March - Carlton 
Miniott World Book Day 

 6th March - Year 5 Enrich-
ment Day at Thirsk School 

 13th March - Class 5 Cake 
Stall   

 14th March - SEN Drop-In 
Session 

 16th March - Yrs5/6 Hi 5 
Netball / FOS Disco 

 27th March - Class 4 Cake 
Stall 

 30th March - Key Steps 
Gymnastics for Yrs 1-6 

 31st March - School Clos-
es for Easter  

 

Cross Country 
 

 

 

 

Year 4 Visit to Segedunum Roman Fort 

Yesterday 40 of our children attended the Thirsk Area Cross Country         
competition at Thirsk School.  They all ran fantastically and made us very 
proud as they all kept on going even though it was a very long distance.  A 
particular well done to Oliver (Class 4) who came 4th in his race, Thomas 
(Class 6) came 3rd, Lilly (Class 3) who came second and Oliver (Class 3) and 
Thomas (Class 5) who both came first in their races.  Well Done. 

On Wednesday Class 4 visited Segedunum Roman Fort in Wallsend as part 
of their Roman project.   
They spent the morning in a workshop learning to be a Roman Soldier and 
all about the equipment they would use.  In the afternoon they explored 
the remains of the fort and visited a piece of Hadrian's Wall.  There was a 
reconstructed piece of the wall where they could pretend to be Roman 
Soldiers.  They also visited the Museum 
to look at the artefacts that were 
found when the fort was excavated. 
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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2023 - continued 

 17th April - Staff Training 
Day 

 18th April - School re-
opens for Summer Term 

 

New School Dinner Menu 

On-Line Safety Newsletter 
Please find attached this month’s on-line Safety Newsletter. 

SchoolShop - Uniform 

We have a new School Dinner Menu for next half-term.  These new menus 
are now on ParentPay and available for you to place your orders.  These will 
be in place until Easter when they will be changed for the Summer Term. 
Thank you, to you all, for getting your children’s school dinners ordered in 
good time every week. 

We have added school PE Hoodies onto the Uniform Shop 
following suggestions from parents.  As an introductory 
offer these will be £12.95 until the end of April.  Please 
mark your child’s name in these, if you buy one, so we can 
make sure they are returned to your child if they are lost. 
 
The link below will take you to the details, if you wish. 
https://school-shop.co.uk/product/red-pe-hoodie-carlton-miniott-primary-
academy/ 

World Book Day 
Just a pre-warning that we will be holding our World Book Day on Friday 
3rd March.  As usual the children will be able to dress up as book             
characters, if they wish. 

Message from FOS - Easter Raffle 
We’re currently sourcing prizes from local businesses for our Easter Raffle.  
We’re looking for a wide range of prizes so if you know anyone who might be 
interested in donating, or would be able to donate something from your own 
business, please get in touch at FOS@carltonminiottacademy.org   
All the money raised goes to supporting pupils’ learning opportunities. 
Many thanks, in advance. 

More information can be found on our school website:-  
www.carltonminiottacademy.org 
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